Minutes of the meeting of IQAC held on 3rd October 2018 at 11.00 a.m.
	
1) Prin. Dr. S.M. Patil welcomed the members of IQAC.
2) The ‘Minutes’ of the last meeting held on 28th June 2018 were read and confirmed.
i) Prin. Dr. S.M. Patil told the members that order for books was placed and few books have been received; remaining books will come soon.
ii) He also told that teaching faculty of BMS, IT and Computer is continued and appointed temporarily for this year also.
3) Review of Admissions:
i) Prin. Dr. S.M. Patil told the following information regarding admissions:
a) BMS = 35 		b) B.Sc. Computer = 05	c) B.Sc. IT = 58
ii) M.Sc. Chemistry and M.Sc. Computer (7) are given by the University and the college.
iii) Hon’ble member Shri B.R. Harad asked about the Results of April/May 2018.
iv) Prin. Dr. S.M. Patil told that examination results are upto mark at P.G. level but need improvement at UG level; Science and Commerce results are comparatively very good.
4) Activities of the college:
i) While discussing activities of the college Prin. Dr. S.M. Patil told that inaugural of various associations and activities have been held.
ii) Students participated in the Youth Festival of the University held at Goveli College; in the festival, the college bagged 3 prizes in the Thane Zone.
iii) Prin. Dr. S.M. Patil also told that the students will also participate in the University Sport events.
iv) He also told that NSS activities are going on and arranged various programs at community level.
v) All the members discussed MOUs with Gaaz Academy and Unique Academy and it is viewed that these MOUs are useful for the students.
5) NAAC:
i) All the members deliberated on various requirements of NAAC.
ii) Prin. Dr. S.M. Patil told the members that college website is active and updated time to time.
iii) It is decided to send/submit AQAR of 2017-18 in this month.
iv) It is also resolved to submit IIQA to NAAC in the month of December 2018 as the preparation of SSR is going on.  The SSR will be prepared and displayed on website well in time.
6) Vice-Principal Mrs. G.R. Vishe proposed vote of thanks of the meeting.


